March 26, 2020 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Aquaculture Industry Members, 
 
Thank you for your overwhelming response to the survey. A preliminary summary is attached. We can only assume that it must have been very difficult to provide the details of the catastrophic losses you are facing at the moment. Rest assured that our agencies are working together to share this information as broadly as possible so that we and others can identify aid and relief programs. 
 
Also, the Senate passed the two trillion dollar stimulus bill (called “CARES”) last night. The House is set to vote on this on Friday. As information on how that may affect your business becomes available, we will share it with you. 
 
The Commissioner of Agriculture’s COVID website (information on businesses aid available, updated as aid becomes available)
https://portal.ct.gov/DOAG/Commissioner/Commissioner/COVID-19-Resources-for-Farmers
 
Connecticut Sea Grant/UCONN Extension/Connecticut Department of Agriculture Resource Page (business tools and aid, mental health support, general COVID health related information, updated daily)
http://aquaculture.uconn.edu 
 
Once again, please do not hesitate to reach out to us. Thinking of you, your families, employees and communities in this time of need. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Connecticut Sea Grant/UConn Extension/CT Department of Agriculture
 

